
NOTICE OF RESCHEDULED PUBLIC MEETING 

 

Pursuant to section 286.011, Florida Statutes, notice is hereby given 

that the Okaloosa County Board of County Commissioners’ meeting 

previously noticed and scheduled for 8:30 a.m. on Tuesday, November 2, 

2021, is hereby rescheduled to 2:30 p.m. the same day.  The meeting will be 

held in the County Commission Meeting Room located at the Okaloosa 

County Courthouse 101 E James Lee Blvd., Crestview, FL 32536.   The 

agenda of the meeting will be posted on the County’s website.  The public is 

welcomed to attend. 

If any person decides to appeal, any decision made with respect to any 

matter considered at these hearings, such person will need a record of the 

proceeding and may need to ensure that a verbatim record of the proceeding 

is made which record includes the testimony and evidence upon which the 

appeal is to be based. 

Okaloosa County adheres to the American Disabilities Act and will 

make reasonable modifications for access to these hearings or meetings upon 

request. Requests may be made to the County Commissioner’s office at 850-

651-7105 and must be made at least 48 hours in advance of the meeting in 

order to provide the requested service. 

 

 

 

 


